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Dear Mr. Amorrortu, 
 
As you know, as of December 2014, MICI operates under a new Policy in which the procedures 
and requirements have changed. That is why, after receiving your communication on January 8, 
and within the term of five business days defined by our Policy, we reviewed it and have found 
that the material sent does not meet the information requirements to proceed with its registration. 
 
Therefore, this notification is to inform you that you have 10 business days beginning today 
(deadline that expires on Tuesday, January 30, 2018) to send us your Request containing the 
required information. 
 
With the intention of assisting you in preparing your Request, I am attaching to this email the 
following information: 
 
1. Excerpt from the MICI Policy where the information required to present in the claim. 
2. Note that seeks to help you in the preparation of your Request, organized by subject. 
3. Model Request Letter to which you may refer to prepare your own. 
 
You can also find the information on our website (www.iadb.org/mici) and examples of other cases 
in the Public Registry to help clarify any questions you may have. 
 
In the event that you cannot gather the required information before January 30, 2018, the 
administrative process will be terminated. However, this does not prevent you from submitting 
your Request once you have the missing information. 
 
I am at your disposal to clarify any questions you may have. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 NOTIFICATION   

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: 
Request MICI-BID-AR-2018-0130 “Reconquista River Basin 
Environmental Sanitation Program” (AR-L1121) 

DATE: January 16, 2018 

SUBJECT: 
Notification of Extension for Requesters to Comply with 
Some Requirements  
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